High School LifeGroup Calendar
All meetings for High School LifeGroup are held at the Village Chapel Youth building from 6pm-8pm unless noted!

· Sunday, August 21st, 2022 - High School LifeGroup 
· Sunday, August 28th, 2022- One Night! * Dodgeball Tournament, Raising Canes and small groups 

· Sunday, September 4th, 2022- Murder in the Dark Night** 7:30pm-9:30pm 
· Sunday, September 11th, 2022- Meeting at the Rotruck’s house- 6229 Shawnee St., Grove City, OH 43123, 6pm-8pm 
· Sunday, September 18th, 2022- Murder in the Dark Night** 7:30pm-9:30pm
· Sunday, September 25th, 2022- High School LifeGroup -Real Relationships: Friendships & Parent 


· Sunday, October 2nd, 2022- Regular Meeting- Confidence in Jesus 
· Sunday, October 9th, 2022 – Regular Meeting-  
· Sunday, October 16th, 2022- Murder in the Dark Night** 6pm-8:30pm 
· Wednesday, October 19th- Saturday, October 22nd- Consider serving at the Pumpkin Show booth. 
· Sunday, October 23rd, 2022- Regular Meeting 
· Saturday, October 29th- Serving at Village Table- 3:30pm-6:30pm 
· Sunday, October 30th, 2022- One night! Movie Night*- The Remaining 


· Sunday, November 6th, 2022- Regular meeting 
· Sunday, November 13th, 2022- Regular meeting
· Sunday, November 20th, 2022- One Night-Friendsgiving*  
· Sunday, November 27th, 2022- Regular meeting


· Sunday, December 4th, 2022 – Regular meeting 
· Sunday, December 11th, 2022 – Regular meeting 
· Sunday, December 18th, 2022 – One night! - Christmas Party*! 
· Sunday, December 25th, 2022 – No High School LifeGroup- Please consider serving at the Christmas Eve worship time. 

* High School One Nights are designed to give High School youth an opportunity to invite that one friend they have been praying for to come to church or LifeGroup. It is a night to have fun, food, watch a movie and have small group time. 
** Murder in the Dark is not a sit down and play game. This is an active card game that is played in the main building at Village Chapel Church. We meet later Sunday nights because we need to wait until it gets dark to play murder in the dark.
*** The Remaining Movie night is designed for HS youth to watch a movie that is designed to address the end times.  We have intentionally placed this movie night close the Halloween. THIS MOVIE IS NOT FOR THE FAINT OF HEART. For more information regarding the movie please go to http://www.affirmfilms.com/movie/the-remaining/

























Explanations for events are on the back page. 
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